
 

 

VACANCY FOR TOWN COUNCILLORS 

(Alcester West and East) 

 
There are currently three vacancies on the Town 
Council.  An election has not been called in each case 
so the Town Council is entitled to fill the vacancies by 
co-option. 

 

If you would like to be considered for co-option, or for 
further information, please email the Town Clerk, 
Vanessa Lowe at clerk@alcester-tc.gov.uk by Friday 
23rd May 2025.   

 

The Town Council intends to co-opt at the Full Council 
meeting on 3rd June 2025. 
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